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In a recent publication of this Newsletter we advised manbers that OFO is 
sponsoring a birding trip to Costa Rica fran April 11 to May 2, 1987. Four 
or five hundred species may be found on the trip. Terry Pratt has been leading 
trips to Costa Rica since 1982 and led the 1986 trip that netted 541 species 
of birds and 37 species of rnamnals . There are still 7 spaces available for the 
adventure that will be limited to 18 participants. So, if you've always wanted 
to go sanewhere exciting with qualified observers and guaranteed success, nON's 
your chance. Contact Terry at 116 Oak St. E., Leamington, Ontario, N8H 2C9 or 
phone her at 519-326-1050, for prices, a detailed itinerary and more info. 

Ted Cheskey, heavily involved in the Quebec Breeding Bird Atlas, writes inviting 
OFO mEmbers to participate in a Square Bashing trip to assist the people work­
ing on the Quebec Atlas. This "special trip for OFO members" is being organi­
zed for July 1987. This boreal adventure will be held in Le Pare de la Veren­
drye or perhaps the wild side streets of Quebec City. As this area is rEmOte 
and sanewhat demanding, sane camping and outdoor.s experience is necessary. Write 
to Ted at 9-50 Gordon Avenue, Ki tchener, Ontario, N2H 1N8 , telling him of your 
interest, whether you have a car and/or a canoe and the dates prefe rred -
July 5-12, July 5-19 or July 5-25. Vive l'Atlasse du Quebecl 

The CWS has announced publication of the Revised Atlas of Eastern Canadian 
Seabirds by RGB BrONn. It covers 45 species of birds that are classed as "sea­
birds" found in Canada. Not only does it provide information on the status of 
these birds through text and sane maps, it interprets the reasons for the 
dOtJnfall or perils of the significant ones, particularly as man affects them. 
It is available for $8.00 in Canada and $9.60 elsewhere fran the Canadian Gove rn­
ment Publishing Center, 200 D:::>rchester Blvd. W. , Rcx:rn 517A, West Ta.ver, Montreal, 
P. Q. , H2Z l.X4. Make rani ttance payable to the Receiver General of Canada. 

The Saskatchewan Natural History Society (J. B. Gallop, T. W. Barry and E. H. 
Iversen) has announced the publication of "Eskirro Curlew - a Vanishing Species?". 
It includes chapters on past and anc ient records, current status , identification, 
nest searches, life history, breeding habits, migration flights, habitats, fcx:rl 
preferences, voice and reasons for its decline. The reported detail of the book, 
its readibility and value are highly acclaimed. Send $9.00 to the Saskatchewan 
Natural History Society, P.O. Box 1121, Regina, Sask., S4P 3B4. 

Well, that' s it for na.v. RemEmber your membership renewal and Good Birding. 

Geoffrey Carpentier, Newsletter Editor, 964 Weller St., Peterborough, Ont. , K9J 4Y2. 


